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Our whole school value this
half term is

Curiosi ty

As the year draws to a close, wed like to take On Tuesday our budding violinists and flutists played to

this opportunity to thank you all for your Key Stage Two in assembly Their parents were invited to
continued support over the last term. waltch too. The children did a wonder_j.%.l  job and 'n‘ was
fabulous to see so many talented musicians on display,
including our very own M Importante who played his
saxophone jfor us Well done to all involved!

Wed like to wish you all a wonderful and
peaceful holiday and we look forward to

welcoming you all back fo Swan Lane in the
New Year:

Swan Lane First School

Class 4C

‘OIS%’




Don't forget that the children return Remember- to go online and book your 72
ld s I
to school on Tuesday Fth January 202%. child's school meals for next half ter . //ll\N

The children and staff thoroughly
enjoyed. the Christmas lunch this
week. A huge thank you goes to our
kitchen staff for a wonderful meall

Songs in the playground
50/195 in the p/ayground Selt like the /oerfecz‘ way fo get into the
holiday spirit. The children sang with enthusiasm, as did you




